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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Brandon Sinclair <bsinclair@talonlpe.com>
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 3:55 PM
To: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Bynum, Tom (Contract)
Subject: [EXT] Re: Trionyx Frac Pond API # 30-025-43176

1RP-4867. We were not able to make it today, but will be there at approximately the same time tomorrow. I apologize 
for the tardy reply; I just noticed this response a short time ago.  
 
Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us> 
Sent: Friday, September 11, 2020 11:18:24 AM 
To: Brandon Sinclair <bsinclair@talonlpe.com>; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, 
EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Bynum, Tom (Contract) <Tom.Bynum@dvn.com> 
Subject: RE: Trionyx Frac Pond API # 30-025-43176  
  
This message originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening attachments, 

clicking links, or responding to this email. 
Please provide the Incident# or RP number for this release.  
Thank you, 
  
Victoria Venegas 
State of New Mexico 
Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources 
Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210 
(575) 748-1283 
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us 
  
  
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate 
contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval 
does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 
  
  
  

From: Brandon Sinclair <bsinclair@talonlpe.com>  
Sent: Friday, September 11, 2020 11:12 AM 
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD 
<Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Bynum, Tom (Contract) <Tom.Bynum@dvn.com> 
Subject: [EXT] Trionyx Frac Pond API # 30-025-43176 
  
Good morning all, 
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We will be taking soil samples with a geoprobe from the Trionyx Frac Pond at approximately 10:00 a.m. on Monday, 
9/14/2020. 
  
Brandon Sinclair 
Environmental Project Manager 
Office: 575.746.8768 x710 
Cell: 575.491.6460 
Fax: 575.746.8905 
Emergency: 866.742.0742 
Web: www.talonlpe.com 

 
  
  


